
Wilmot Historical Society 
 

Minutes of Meeting and notes on Program – February 6, 2011 
 

A Board meeting was scheduled for 1:30 on Sunday, February 6, prior to the 2:00 
program.  Marc Davis, Janet Howe, Chuck Thompson, and Nola Aldrich were in 
attendance, but it was felt that not enough Board members were there to conduct 
business. 
 
Janet showed two photos which Thelma Minard had sent.  These will be added to our 
collection. 
 
 
 

Program Notes 
 

“Old Time Rules Will Prevail:  The Fiddle Contest in NH and New England” with Adam 
Boyce was held at the WCA “barn”. Adam invited Dean Hughes (our transfer station 
manager) to fiddle with him, which was a big hit with the local folks. 
 
 72-75 people from Wilmot and surrounding towns attended 
 Super Bowl Sunday/February weather not an issue, as the weather was fine 
 20 new or renewing members signed up as a result of the email which went out 
announcing the program as well as having the membership forms at the meeting.  We 
now have 68 members.  Almost $300 in donations was received ($100 from a single 
donor). 
 The WCA barn is very comfortable, bright, clean and altogether a good spot for a 
program. 
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